
 
 

   

 

Monday 13th May 2024 

Eco Afternoon - Friday 17th of May 2024 

    
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year through our eco-schools programme, the children have chosen three key areas to focus on 
for our school's journey to becoming greener: litter, energy and biodiversity. We chose these through a 
whole school vote. 
 
I am very excited to say that we are having an eco-afternoon on Friday the 17th of May.   
Across the afternoon, we will be focusing on biodiversity and litter. We will make classroom window 
displays about litter using recycling!  Each year group will also be replanting an area of our school 
grounds or planting seeds in their classes. 
 
This is where you, as our lovely parents and carers, come in!  
We would like all the children to be able to take part in planting and digging so if you are able to donate 
any of the following, please let your child's class teacher know: 

• Seeds 
• Plants 

We would also like to invite you at the end of the school day to come and take a look at what we have 
created during our eco day!  
The school gates will stay open for an extra 20mins for you to have a look around our replanted 
grounds and our amazing eco-window displays! 
 
Best wishes, 
Miss Wilsher  
(Eco-Schools Lead) 


